
From: Holly Erdman
To: Tristen Lamb
Cc: Jeremy Johnston
Subject: FW: Request for comment CB-18-00002 Moss
Date: Wednesday, March 28, 2018 3:27:32 PM

Tristen,
 
Both of the lots in this proposed parcel combination are served by a Group A community water
system (Suncadia) as well as a community septic system.  There should be no issues from the Public
Health department on this one.
 
Holly
 

From: Jeremy Johnston 
Sent: Thursday, March 22, 2018 9:23 AM
To: Kelly Bacon; Justin Turnbull; BrendaLarsen Archive; 'office@kcfd7.com'; Candi Blackford; Holly
Erdman
Subject: Request for comment CB-18-00002 Moss
 
Hello,
 
CDS is requesting comment on the parcel combination application CB-18-00002 Moss. All interested
parties please comment by 4/5/2018 at 5pm. CDS will assume your agency has no issue with the
application if comment is not received by this date. Thank you.
 
CB-18-00002 Moss
 
Jeremy Johnston, MURP                                    
Kittitas CDS, Planner                                                                               
(509) 962-7065                                                                                       
jeremy.johnston@co.kittitas.wa.us 
                              

           
“Building Partnerships-Building Communities”
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